
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent:           January 8, 2016 
 

Good News Club
® 
starts again on Monday, January 25 at Sodus Elementary School. Children  

across the nation and around the world enjoy Good News Club once a week after school – a Bible club  

with a focus on learning good character traits and strong moral values. The club will meet for 90 minutes  

each week and includes singing, games, and fun ways to learn valuable lessons from the Bible. There is  

no charge to attend and the club is open to all children in grades Pre K - 3. Parents are also welcome. 

This after school Good News Club is not sponsored by any school employee as a representative of  

the district, but by Finger Lakes Area Child Evangelism Fellowship
®
. Our ministry is dedicated to helping 

children in 195 countries around the world to know God and learn from the Bible. The club is taught by 

dedicated volunteers from this community, most of whom attend Bible Baptist Church here in Sodus. 

The Sodus Good News Club will meet each Monday from 3:00 – 4:30 PM, starting January 25  

and will meet each week unless there is no school that day. Children may begin attending any week and  

they do not have to attend every week to be a part of the program. The club will only be held on days when 

school is in full session. 

To enroll your child(ren) (Grades Pre-K -3), please complete the bottom part of this form, return to  

the school office, and be sure to keep the upper portion for your reference. Remember that each child must  

be enrolled before he/she can attend the club and no child may attend until the permission form is received. 

 Please Remember: If your child cannot attend club on a particular Monday, please send a note to 

the school office. We must be certain that someone is expecting your child to come home on the bus. Also, 

please remember that late bussing for this activity is not provided – children must be picked up at 4:30. 

Please Note: Occasional pictures will be taken for local CEF newsletters and publications. 
 

Child Evangelism Fellowship 
PO Box 64, Union Hill, NY 14563 

Attn: Jeff Michaels, Local Director � Phone: 585-645-5013 
 

����   - - - - -    Cut and return to school office   ~   Cut and return to school office   ~   Cut and return to school office   - - - - - -  ���� 
 

�   Yes, my child(ren) is/are allowed to attend the Sodus After School Good News Club on Mondays from 3:00-4:30 PM. 
Please describe any allergies your child has by making a note on the back of this form. 

 

__________________________________________________      ________________________________________________ 

1. Child’s Name     M/F Grade  2. Child’s Name    M/F Grade 

__________________________________________________      ________________________________________________ 

3. Child’s Name     M/F Grade  4. Child’s Name    M/F Grade 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

     Parent Name     (please print)                   Signature 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

     Address       City    State Zip 

 

 (_____)______________________(_____)_______________________________________________________________________ 

     Home Phone   Parent Cell Phone  Parent E-mail Address 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

     Emergency Contact Name        Emergency Phone      Child’s Bus No. 

 

�   My child may walk home     �   My child may be picked up by the following people (children not released unless name is below) 

 

(Photo ID Required): ________________________________________________________________________________________ 


